

Midnight Sun Family Learning Center Newsletter

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

February 8, 2018

Dates to Remember

Feb. 15 and 16 NO School PD Days

Feb. 15 APC 1:00

Feb. 21 Early Release

Feb. 23 Moses Class Paint Night Mar. 8 Chili Supper, Live Auction,

Silent Auction and Raffle Drawing

Phone Numbers:

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772

Mrs. Marsh- 357-6455

Ms. Moses – 357-6462

Mr. Sidelinger – 376-6776

Mrs. Darnell – 357-4844

Mrs. MacDonald – 373-6774

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772

Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733

Mrs. Cassidy -357-6784

Newsletter Drawing

One ticket per week, per child.

Newsletter Drawing Ticket

2/8/18

Student's Name:

Grade: _____
Teacher:____

Parent's Signature:

February APC Meeting

The next APC meeting will be Thursday, February 15 at 1:00.

Paint Night

Ms. Moses' class is holding a Paint Night on February 23 at 6:30. You must purchase tickets in advance. There must be 35 people signed up for the Paint Night by February 16 or it will be cancelled. So far 11 people have signed up for the event.

Valentine Child Care

On Wednesday, February 14 between 3:45- 10:00 P.M. Mrs. Tro.'s Class parents will be offering childcare for school age students. Cost will be \$30 for one child in the family, \$40.00 for 2 children, \$50.00 for 3 etc. We will take up to 30 children. We will provide dinner, games, and a movie. We hope this will give you time to go to dinner and a movie with your sweetheart. You must sign up by Feb. 9, so we can get the food and games organized.

Box Tops

Box Tops for this year are due on February 23. Please turn in the Box Tops to your child's classroom by Friday, February 23. Please make sure the Box Tops are trimmed, so the chair can get them organized quicker. Each classroom earns the funds collected through their class for Box Tops.

Northern Lights Coupon Books

We need to sell two more coupon books to make \$22 per book profit. Otherwise, our profit drops down to \$15 per book. Can you help???? Please contact Mrs. Tro. at 232-4616.

Early Release

Thank you, thank you to all the parents who read the newsletter and caught the typo –early release this month **is** February 21.

Conferences

We do not schedule all students for conferences in February. If a teacher has a concern he/she will contact you. You can also contact your child's teacher to request a conference.

It is our expectation at Midnight Sun that if you have a concern, you are bringing it up right away to your child's teacher and not waiting for artificially scheduled days.

We are always happy to meet with you and appreciate the opportunity to assist sooner rather than later

Teachers will be participating in professional development on the 15th and 16th and will schedule you in to meet around those trainings.

Meadow Lakes Community Safety Meeting

The Meadow Lakes Community Council will host a Town Hall meeting on Community Safety on February 14 at 7pm at Meadow Lakes Elementary School. The meeting will focus on issues of property crime in Meadow Lakes and will include representatives from the Troopers, Mat-Su Borough, Palmer District Attorney's Office and business owners. Please call 907-232-2845 if you have questions.

All School Raffle

Parents can check out raffle tickets from Mrs. Tro. You must check these out in person. Raffles are highly regulated by the state of Alaska. Again, our super supporters at Meadow Lakes Community Council are helping us by working with our raffle under their permit.

ALL sold tickets and money has to be turned in directly to Mrs. Tro. no later than 4:00 p.m. on March 6. All unsold tickets must also be turned in by that time.

We cannot hold the drawing if we do not have all sold and unsold tickets.

It's a BIG deal.

Parents can check out tickets from Mrs. Tro. before school in the office from 8:45-8:55 except on Wednesdays, and after school at 3:45.

The Tickets are \$10.00 each.

There are four amazing prizes:

1st a \$500 gift card to Relic Photographic

2nd \$500 of Fireworks from Gorilla Fireworks

3rd Two - four cubic yard dumpsters delivered, emptied, removed from AK Waste

4th \$300 cash

\$8.00 from each ticket will go directly to the class of the student/parent who sells the ticket. (\$2.00 goes to making the tickets, the cash prize, etc.)

The drawing will be held on March 8 at 6:30 at the Chili Supper and Cake Auction.

Valentine Candy Gram

Mrs. Marsh's class is selling Valentine Candy grams for \$1.00 each to raise money for their field trips and class projects. You can buy candy grams from February 5-14. Thanks for supporting the class!